
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board meeting to the Council 24 April 2003 

19. LINWOOD PARK DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 
 The Board considered a report presenting a development plan for Linwood Park. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the draft development plan be supported. 
 
 2. That final comments from the community be reported to the Board before final approval of the 

plan is given. 
 
 3. That work begin on the features on the plan that have already received widespread support from 

the community as outlined in the report. 
 
 4. That priority be given to renewing a fence between Linwood Park and the tennis courts. 
 
 5. That those involved in the Linwood Park redevelopment project be commended for the plan. 


